The Borough of Oradell
Cordially Invites You To

Oradell’s Senior Holiday Dinner

Join us for a hot dinner and lots of fun
Thursday, December 8, 2022
at 4:00 pm (no early birds please)

River Dell High School Cafeteria
55 Pyle Street, Oradell

(Cafeteria entrance is in the rear of the building)
Space is limited - RSVP by November 30th
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: Donations Aof new, unused toys will be collected Oradell Senior (55+) Residents ONL)
| for The Oradell Police Dept. Toys for Tots Drive RSVP to Tina at (201) 649-9271 o
| **unwrapped gifts please** tduddie@oradell.ory
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